
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Public Hearing Notice 
 

In accordance with the provisions of the Town of Carver Zoning By-law, the 

Carver Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a public hearing on 

 

PETITIONER:  MATTHEW MAROIS 

CASE #: 104-8-ER  

48 South Meadow Road 

 

    The hearing is rescheduled from August 24, 2021 at 7:00 PM to September 

16, 2021 at 7:00 PM 

  

A Petition was filed seeking a Special Permit pursuant to Sections 2245(c), 5221, 

and 5300 et. seq. of the Carver Zoning By-law, for property located at 48 South 

Meadow Road in Carver, MA (Assessors Map 104 Lot 8-E-R), so as to construct a 

30 X 50 detached storage barn (proposed barn is 1500 square feet; maximum 

allowed is 700 square feet) with an enclosed 10 foot porch on the left and 10 foot 

enclosed porch on the right side of the storage barn in a Residential-Agricultural 

District.  

 

Any persons interested and wishing to be heard should appear at the time and place 

designated.  A copy of the Plan is on file at the Planning Department and may be 

reviewed during normal business hours. 

 

 

Carver Zoning Board of Appeals 

Stephen G. Gray, Chair 
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